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October 25, 2011 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Christopher Norwood
The NJorwood Consulting Group
14844 Breckness Place
Miami Lakes, FL 33016

RE: Application for Tax Increment Appropriation
Bahama Village Resource Development Project

Dear Mr. Norwood:

Thank you for your request for Tax Increment Appropriations. Your request to provide evaluation and
capacity building services for programs that receive TIF Funding for the 2012 cycle has been reviewed by
staff. No applications for programs were received this funding cycle. We encourage you to consider
making a presentation to the Bahama Village Redevelopment Advisory Committee regarding your
services for future projects. Please keep in mind that the City has procurement regulations that require
competitive bidding for services such as yours.

Please contact me should you have any additional questions.

Respectfully,

Donald teland Craig, AICP
Planning Director

Xc: Mark Finigan, Assistant City Manager
CRA Files


